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Hello,

I am writing to object and voice my concerns at the proposed plans to build thousands of new homes
on our green belt across Appleton, Grappenhall, Appleton Thorn and Stretton.

This plan to develop this area will destroy the landscape and character of our villages. It also poses
more impact on our already poor transport infrastructure in particular a main issue of mine would be
the already congested roads (A49 & A50) that lead towards the M6/M56 junction at Lymm services
would be even worse making mine, my partners and everyone in the surrounding areas lives hell
when using them trying to get to work. The plan doesn't take this into consideration and | feel It would
be wreckless to go ahead with it.

The plan doesn't consider the increase pressure on local schools, nurseries, and doctors surgeries. |
have two young children ages 1 and 4, and to think that they would suffer from these proposals is a
large reason of why | am strongly objecting.

In summary the plan is not sound for these following reasons;

There is NO need for the volume of housing and mass employment land

There is NO need for the harm to air quality and local ecology

There is NO clarity on the means of delivery

There is NO explanation of how the already poor transport infrastructure of south Warrington can
cope with increased levels of traffic

Kind regards,

Sean Ward






